
From: Trisha Marsh <pwmarsh47@yahoo.com> 

Date: April 27, 2020 at 12:17:52 EDT 

Subject: 2020 DOF MCL Convention GuestRooms 

Reply-To: Trisha Marsh <pwmarsh47@yahoo.com> 

 

With the cancellation of the 2020 DOF MCL Convention, all members should 

have been advised by their respective Detachments about the cancellation, 
as well as advised they must cancel their own Guestroom 

Reservation and were provided with phone numbers to so. [see email 
below] 

 

Today, I have been advised by Hilton Melbourne Rialto Place that some 
guestroom reservations have not yet been cancelled. 

Please call the number[s] indicated in the original notification or if you are a 
Hilton Hhonors member, log-in and cancel your reservation for June 2020 

 
Does anyone know Michael Russell?? I believe he is a member of 

Detachment 1086, but I don't have any contact information/email address 
for him.   

He still has a reservation and he needs to contact the Hotel and cancel asap. 

 
Thank You 

 
Semper Fi, Stay Safe, Stay Well, 
Trisha Marsh 
Dept of FL MCL 2018-2021 Convention Chair 
http://www.mcldof.org   
Marine Corps League Nat'l 2020 Convention Banquet Coordinator 
https://mclnationalconvention2020.org/  
  

 

http://www.mcldof.org/
https://mclnationalconvention2020.org/

